
Request for Donation to Support Community 

Gardening Workshops 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [your position/role] at 

[Your Organization Name]. We are excited to announce our upcoming community gardening 

workshops aimed at promoting sustainable gardening practices and community engagement. 

Our workshops will take place from [start date] to [end date] at [location]. We aim to provide 

hands-on gardening experience, and education on organic gardening techniques, and foster a 

sense of community among participants. However, to make this initiative a success, we need 

your support. 

We kindly request a donation of [specific amount or item needed] to help cover the costs of 

materials, tools, and educational resources for our workshops. Your generous support will not 

only help us run these workshops but will also empower the community to adopt sustainable 

gardening practices that contribute to a healthier environment. 

We would be grateful for your consideration, and we would love to acknowledge your support 

during our event, as well as in our promotional materials. 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you 

to enhance our community through gardening. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


